|

A‘

’@ GOVERNMENT OF GOA

W%/ DIRECTORATE OF HIGHER EDUCATION

New SCERT Building, Alto Porvorim — Goa
No: DHE/ACAD-11/21-22/ 1123 Dated : 04/06/2021

i

Ref: Circular No. DHE/ACAD-II/21-22/264 dated 26/04 /2021

CIRCULAR

Since the Covid-19 situation has improved, the Government has decided

to re-open all educational institutions under this Directorate.

The College/University Office staff shall attend their respective offices from
7% June 2021. The teaching staff from the colleges shall attend their respective
institutions from 8™ June 2021 and the teaching staff from Goa University shall
attend their duties from 7* June 2021.

The teaching-learning will take place only through digital mode. The
students will not be allowed to come to educational institutions for any teaching-

learning activities until further orders.

The staff of the educational institutions deputed on Covid-19 duties will
continue to do their duties until they are relieved in a phased manner by their

respective authorities to join back their institutions.

Prashd \[olayekar, IAS
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Copy to:

The OSD to Hon’ble Chief Minister for information

The Secretary (Education), Govt. Of Goa for information

The Registrar, Goa University

The Principals, All Government/Aided Colleges for necessary action
The GIA Section of this Directorate for information

The Admn/Est Section of this Directorate for information
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